
From: Zajac, John [mailto:Zajacj@sharpsec.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2013 4:06 PM 
To: Kotzalas, Margie 

Cc: Harshaw, Kimberly A.; Fox, Kevin; Schaefer, Charles 
Subject: Sharp Electronics - License Number 29-24002-01E - Amendment Request - Authorization Letter 

 

Sharp Electronics 
License Number 29-24002-01E 
Amendment Request 
 
Dear Ms. Kostalas: 
 
Recently Katie Wagner of the NRC, requested that Sharp send you a letter 
authorizing Kimberly A. Harshaw of 
Pillsbury Winthrop Shaw Pittman LLP as Sharp’s point of contact for the 
October 28, 2013 license amendment request. 

Attached please find the authorization letter for Ms. Harshaw to act as the 
point of contact in this matter. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Very truly yours 
 
John F. Zajac 
Sr. Manager Environmental Affairs 
Sharp Electronics 
1 Sharp Plaza 
Mahwah, New Jersey 07495 
Phone (201) 529-8611 
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